


 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Welcome to another exciting season of  cultural events pro-
gramming by and for our community!  The Maryland Center 
for the Arts is proud to collaborate with artists, musicians, 
educators, and audiences to present programs that enrich 
and unite the region. 
 
The mission of  the Maryland Center for the Visual and Per-
forming Arts, Inc. (MDCFA) is to provide a broad range of  
creative and collaborative experiences in quality education, 
presentations, and exhibits in all disciplines of  the arts; and 
to build and operate a visual and performing arts center for 
the region to have greater access to quality spaces to exhibit, 
present, and participate in the arts.  
 
For more information on whatõs coming up and what weõve 
been doing, go to our website at www.mdcfa.org.  Please let 
me know how the Maryland Center for the Arts can better 
serve you, by contacting me at bwillenbrink@mdcfa.org. 

 
Wishing you good health, happiness, and peace! 

 
 
 
 

Bob Willenbrink, Ph.D., Executive Director 
Maryland Center for the Arts 
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You can support the MDCFA 
with your donation at mdcfa.org  
or by focusing your phoneõs camera  
on the qr code: 
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The Deer Creek Chorale family consists of  a 65-member, 
non-auditioned, intergenerational Chorale that has performed 
from Beijing to Carnegie Hall and rehearses, Tuesdays from 
7-9 PM at Bethel Presbyterian Church, 4135 Norrisville Rd., 
White Hall.  Other DCC choruses include Ebb and Flow and 
the Deer Creek Youth Choir, inspiring young singers to reach 
their full musical potential.   
 
The Deer Creek Chamber Choir, a select choir of  the Deer 
Creek Chorale, performs sacred, secular, and popular music 
throughout the year for public and private events.  
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The Upper Chesapeake Chorus is a membership organiza-
tion of  female singers who meet regularly to rehearse, per-
form, socialize, learn, and have fun. The chorus sings four-
part a cappella harmony in the Barbershop style and has 50 
singers of  all ages (20+ thru 70+) from all walks of  life 
across the Greater Baltimore area.  
 
The Upper Chesapeake Chorus is the 2011 and 2013 Cho-
rus Champions for Atlantic Bay-Mountain Region 19 of  
Sweet Adelines International and a premier performance 
group in Central Maryland.  They rehearse every Monday 
evening from 7-10 PM at St. Paul's Lutheran Church, 201 
Mt. Royal Ave, Aberdeen.  
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www.deercreekchorale.org 
www.uccsai.com 


